Docket/License: 50-412/CPPR-126

ne Light Company
ATTN: Mr. E. J. Woolever

Vice President

Nuclear Construction
Rohinson Plaza Building No. 2
Suite #210, PA Route 60
Pittsburgh, Pemnsylvania 15205

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection 50-412/82-11

This refers to your letter dated January 31, 1983, in response to our
letter dated November 1, 1983,

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection
of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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Richard W, Sumttcld Director
Division of Project lﬂd Resident
Proqrams

E. Ewing, Quality Assurance Manacer

R. J. Washabaugh, Project Manager

E. J. Kurtz, Jr., Manager, uoguhtory Affairs
H, M. Siegel, Manager, Engineering
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